DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Thursday, September 8, 2022

The first National Social Studies Honor Society meeting for senior members will be on
Monday, 9/12 @ 7:10 in Room 279. Please check the TEAM for updates from Ms. Blair.

Any students interested in being a member of the World Language Club should attend a
brief meeting on Wednesday, 9/14 @ 2:40 in Room 314! We will discuss officers for the year
as well as our first activity. If you are interested in joining but cannot attend, please see Mrs.
Anderson in Room 314.

If you're interested in fun community service activities, the Babylon Leo Club will be having
a sign up meeting on Tuesday, 9/13 at 7:15 in Room 109. If you can’t make it, please see
Ms. Brush or Mr. Birnbaum to be added to the team.

Come to our first Drama Club meeting of the school year! It will be held Thursday,
September 8, in Rowe Hall at 2:35. All are welcome! Information on this fall's drama
production will be announced and nominations for executive board members will be
accepted. See Ms. Olivieri in Room 137 for more information.

There will be a Junior High Girls’ Field Hockey meeting Thursday Sept 8th at 2:30 in the
East Gym. If you are interested in playing field hockey you must attend this meeting. If you
have any questions, please see Mrs. Greaney or Ms. Lee

This year we will be having themed student sections for the football games. This Friday
the theme will be Black Out!

FALL 2022 DRIVER EDUCATION enrollment is Wednesday 9/7 — Friday 9/9. Enroliment
forms are available on the BHS website and at the Attendance Office. There are two options
available for the Fall 2022 session: Lessons through Fitzgerald Driving School &
Parent/Guardian teaching. More information is available on the enrollment forms. Please see
Mrs. Michele in Attendance with any questions. Enrollment is limited and based on age.

LIBRARY NEWS! Attention all 4th, 5th, and 7th period lunch students: After you've finished
eating, get a pass to the library for “Creative Commons!” Find common ground with your
classmates over tabletop games, stick together posters, coloring pages, snap circuits, VR
goggles, mini robots, and more!

Mrs. Biener is also looking for 3D printer interns. If interested, please apply at the circulation
desk today!

Be sure to check out our collection of new magazines and books too!



